OBLIGATION TO PROMPTLY RECTIFY ANY BIOSECURITY OF HEALTH RELATED ISSUE

If any POFA related issue is raised by either Auckland Airport, MPI, MOH or the Auckland Regional Public Health Service this must be addressed
within the timeframe specified by either Auckland Airport or the relevant regulator. The supplier acknowledges that due to the high risk of
biosecurity to New Zealand’s ecosystem and economy, such matters must be addressed promptly, and depending upon the risk, in some cases this
may require immediate rectification or action. If the supplier does not comply with any such requirement in a timely manner, then Auckland Airport
may, at its sole discretion, remedy the matter and charge the supplier for the cost of doing so.



